
Saturday, August 6, 2005 11:03 PM  
Re: H. P. Robinson Website Now Open 
 
Thank you so much for providing us with the web site on Brother Robinson.  I 
hear his name mentioned often and his legacy continues in the SC Conference.  
He was greatly loved by all.  I will pass this web site info on to all our ministers 
and Hugh's News has made it available to many on his site. 
  
Thanks again. 
  
Terry Lowder 


